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                   In Focus 
  FLUSHING CAMERA CLUB NEWS  
       In our 48th year counting. 
       Member: Photographic Federation of Long Island (PFLI)        
 
        òTogether in friendship may we learn the art of photographyó 

Visitors always welcome. 

2ndñ Competition -Judge John Bruno                                                 

16thñ Program: Scott Katenoff  òSmart Phone Photographyó                  

30thð ProgramñArt Wolf (video) 

From the Editorôs Deské Happy New Year everyone. 

I hope 2019 brings you all that you are wishing for.              

For FCC the New Year will bring forth some great 

presentations at our upcoming meetings as well as a couple of 

fun field trips where members can join together to learn, share 

and enjoy each otherôs company.                                                                                               

An upcoming executive board meeting may yield some 

surprises to better serve the membership of our club.  Stay 

tuned for results of the meeting in the end of January.                                        

At my age you would think I shouldn't make new year 

resolutions that I wonôt keep.  So I won't make any.    Ha ha                                     

Have a great and healthy 2019             ñphotoJoeò Crupi 

6thñ Competition -Judge: John Brokos-                                                                     

9th ñ Field Trip: Lunar New Year celebration/parade in Flushing                                                         

20thñIra Berger òHow to Make Money With Photographyó 



I have a couple of Canon cameras.  One is a 50D.  I love photographing flowers 

and post one flower a day on social media.  I also enjoy macro photography and 

finding and òcatching a momentó in an image.  These exercises keep me from 

being òpigeon holedó into shooting only what I feel judges want in competition.                                                                                     

Program nights are a highlight for me as this is an opportunity to learn and 

develop as a photographer.                                                                                         

One of my favorite images is that of an Egret taken in the Florida Everglades.  I 

titled it òBeing Shyó.  It reminds me of a special day photographing in that 

beautiful setting and it also did well in competition.                                                                                                                     

Over the years I have served on the dinner committee and currently as recording 

secretary for FCC.. My only regret is that we are snow birds and miss being at club 

during the winter months.   

Every so often we have a òSpotlight ò column highlighting one of our members.  This 

month we had the opportunity to interview Louise DeStefano.   

 It was about 10 years ago I was looking on line for a camera club and came across FCC 

òthe Friendly Clubó.  When I visited I found a place that was not intimidating and a group of 

friendly people.  I later saw this was a club where I could learn and I did indeed improve 

my photography.   

Congratulations to our member Terry Chen who won two PSA Honorable Mention awards in an international competition held 

by the Photographic Society of New York USA.  One for òLarge pictorial printó and the other for òOpen Monochrome digitaló. 

Great job TerryñFCC is proud you are a member of our club.                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Sad news:  Dorothy Gist sent the following on 12/20:                                                                                                                                                                                                         

I just received the sad word from Joe Mancherõs family that he passed away today.    2-3 weeks ago his health started to 

decline and he was in hospital for about 10 days                                                                                                                                                               

Youõll remember that he was a FCC member for years and he and Miriam were snow-birds.  About 15 years ago they 

permanently moved to Pembroke Pines, Florida: Miriam passed some years ago and Joe was involved with a camera club in 

his area. Joe and I have kept in touch over the years.                                                                                                                   

This morning I mailed Joe his birthday card for December 28éheõs 95+                                                                                                                 

We must celebrate Joeõs long life and his many years and contributions to the FCC. Not the least of which was a traveling 

slide show that Joe presented at various nursing homes to entertain the residents.                                                                       

Messages can be sent to his son & daughter-in-law:                                                                                                                                    

Kenneth and Julie Mancher 243 Charles Court  Orange, Connecticut 06477                                                                                                    

May you rest in peace Joe, you are fondly remembered. 

Condolences also to Richard DeDalto and family on the passing of his mother Mary who would                                 

have been 91 shortly.  Services were held in Monroe NY.  Our thoughts and prayers go out for                                                       

this family as well. 

You can see his and other winners in 

their 2018 catalog at:                                            

http://psnyusa.org/Data/Sites/2/me

dia/GalleryImages/2018/2018 -psny-

salon-e.pdf  

Mary DeDalto 
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Greetings from Florida:  A belated Merry Christmas to the FCC family and a happy and healthy 2019 ahead.  We are so glad to 

still receive the FCC emails.  Best regards from Florida,  Marty and Selma Mirsky 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Page 3 

Our Annual Christmas/Holiday Party was a fun event as usual.  Members enjoyed the many different foods and libation donated by 

those present.  Everything from Asian pot stickers to wine and great Italian cheeses and delicious cakes etc.  The group seemed to 

gather around the buffet and began telling stories and having fun conversations.  Glitches while attempting a group photo caused 

uproarious laughter.  We then settled down to view the images sent in by members of any holiday that had special meaning to them.  

The stories behind the projected images were from humorous to heart warming and sentimental.  Many stayed later than usual to 

continue enjoying the evening.  Unfortunately some members had other obligations that night and we hope they can join us next time. 

We wish everyone the best of the season and hope to see all at our first meeting and competition night next year, Jan 2nd 2019. 

Funny things that happened to photographers - found on the web:    

Baby photographer-. had a 9 month old do a little projectile vomiting on my face and camera. Wasn't too funny at the 

time. I don't even remember her name, but she must be about 39 so I can laugh at it now .    

 While taking pics of surfers and i fell off the beach wall. ripped my jeans and was sore for days... got the shot though 

and the camera was ok        

I was taking pictures of an outdoor wedding at someone's house, and I had a dog humping my leg while I was trying 

to get THE shot... No amount of kicking could get the stupid dog off.    

In preparation for a television segment I was shooting, I told a woman principal not to wear green and to make sure 

that she wore something with a pocket for the small transmitter attached to the tiny wireless microphone with a small 

cable. Of course she wore green with no pocket, so she stuck the transmitter into the elastic grip of the skirt. During 

my shooting the transmitter slipped and ended up dangling under her skirt between her legs. As a live shoot, I could 

not stop filming and to make matters worse she started reaching into her skirt to try and get the transmitter out while 

on camera.   skieur  



This interesting article 

concerning copyright 

infringement was in an 

issue of Time Magazine 

and was brought to the 

attention of FCC by 

Michael Sender from his 

hospital bed. 

Michael is making the 

best of a bad situation 

and is often contributing 

to FCC in one way or 

another. 

He always enjoys a visit 

or phone call.  His # is 

347-287-7421. 
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